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Furniture: Oak drop front desk, oak pedestal table w/ 6 chairs, one drawer night 
stand, twin beds, double bed, RCA color TV, glass door cabinet, 3 cushion sofa, 2 
recliners, entertainment center, wood office chair, wood arm chair, lamp stands, knee 
hole desk, rocker, chest of drawers, small chest of drawers, stool, chrome leg table, 
folding chairs, card table, 4 drawer file cabinet, Sears sewing machine, metal shelf, 
plank bottom chair, wicker chair, sewing rocker, Windsor style chair, vanity with 
mirror, open 2 pc. hutch w/ drawer, casket table, recliner, round clothes rack. 
 
Train Items: Assorted HO trains, tracks, nice accessories. 
 
Collectibles/Appliances/Household: Lg. assortment of costume jewelry, various styles  
Pope Gasser dishes, assorted dolls, doll accessories/clothes, Maytag auto washer, 
Maytag elec. dryer, Bunn coffee maker, Tappan microwave, mixer, corn popper, fan on 
stand, Pfaltzgraff dishes, everyday dishes, tea pot, pots/pans, bakeware, kitchen 
drawer items, flatware, Corning Ware, cookbooks, utility cart, upright sweeper, vases, 
lamps, bedding, etched glassware, amethyst shot glasses, green depression plates, 
cobalt glasses,  oriental rice bowls, teapots, jadite batter bowl, salt dips, pressed 
glass, silverplate, lady planter head, made in Roseville pitcher/bowl, oriental dishes, 
pink depression, Christmas dishes (service for 8 w/ extras), bread machine, red ruby 
berry set (goblets, dessert plates), stemware, books, cookbooks, pictures, bedding, 
linens, crockpot. 
 
Garage & Outside Items: Parmi 5HP snow blower, lawn cart, elec. drill on stand, table 
saw, assorted hand tools, power mower, lawn chair, lawn spreader, assorted lawn & 
garden tools, shop vac., lawn sprayer, 2 wood step ladders, cement bird bath,  
 
Terms: Cash, Check, Credit Card with proper ID auction day. 3% buyer’s premium on 

all sales, 3% waived for cash or check. All items sold AS IS – Where IS. Once item 
leaves premises – No returns or refunds. 

Vendors bring your numbers-sales tax collected! 
 

Check out our website @ www.wallickauctions.com for all our upcoming auctions! 
 
Lunch Stand 

Auction By Order Of: Kathy Burris & Betty Jo Bultman Co-Execs., & Harry C.E. Tolhurst, III 
Attorney for Estate Tusc. Co. Case No. 2008ES55177 
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